
FATHERS DAY STALL – FRIDAY SEPT 4TH 

 

Every year Holy Cross celebrates our Dads and important carers by 
having a gift stall and raffle. The stall provides the children with an 
exciting opportunity to secretly choose a fabulous gift for Dad or 

another carer to open on Father’s Day. 

Our stock of gifts will ALL BE PRICED AT $5 PER GIFT.  

This has allowed the gift-buying team to purchase a broad range of 
lovely new items that will be ready for presentation on Fathers’ Day.  

Children may purchase a maximum of 2 gifts each. If you would like 
more than 2 gifts, extra gifts may be purchased from left over stock at 

second break. 

We will also be running a raffle with a variety of different prizes. 
Tickets can be purchased at the stall for $1 each or 3 for $2. 

 

Any prize donations for our raffle would also be greatly 
appreciated. You can contact Kymberlee or please leave at 

the office. Thank you in advance! 

CAN YOU HELP? 

The stall couldn’t run without our valued volunteers. To help at the stall on 
the day please contact Kymberlee on 0409183332 or come to 

stage/undercover area on Friday May 8th. Any help is appreciated, even if it is 
only for a short time. 

 


